
COLD CREEK GIRLS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
P.O. Box 1576 
Brighton, Ontario 
K0K 1H0 
 
 

Hello Cold Creek Families 
 
As you are aware, the 2020/21 season will look very different from what we have been used to.  This is 
for all organizations governed by OWHA. 
 
OWHA has developed a Safe Return To Play Protocol which executive are working very hard with our 
local municipalities to ensure all policies and protocols are in place to ensure a safe return to play for 
our members.  Although we do not have all details, our goal is to return to the ice in September. 
 
We are awaiting further guidance from OWHA as to what September will truly look like, but we are 
committed to providing ice for your player twice a week for skill development (excluding scrimmage at 
this time), as we are unsure when we will be able to return to game play.  With that being said, we do 
know that when we do return to play it will be based on local teams as opposed to the Lower Lakes 
League we are used to.   
 
As an organization our goal is to ice 7 teams similar to what we had last year, and to provide 2 ice times 
a week (1 ½ hour ice and 1 hour ice) for each group.  As we are unable to gather registration fees at this 
time, as an executive we have determined that when we are able to we will divide our fees as follows: 
September-December 2020- Fees will only be for ice rentals (approximately $350 per player dependant 
on registration numbers) 
January-March 2021- Fees TBD as return to games may be possible (therefore other costs will be 
considered) 
 
We strongly believe that any form of safe return to the ice will benefit the physical and mental well 
being of our girls. 
 
Beginning August 10th to August 24th, our new online registration will be made available on our website.  
This will determine numbers as we move forward. Keep in mind no fees are being collected at this time 
but it is very important to register as you will not be allowed on the ice unless you do. Please refer to the 
registration link on our website for the steps required using the New Ramp online registration.  If you 
have any difficulties with the new system, please contact our registrar Andrea Dunkley at 
registrar@coldcreekcomets.com 
 
                                                     


